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A little recap of some of the things that have been happening in Oak class this term. As 

always if you want to see a larger range of photos check out our Class Dojo page. If you 

have misplaced your log-in details just get in touch and I will send a new set to you. Your 

children can also access Dojo with their own log-ins, again get in touch if you would like a 

copy of their details. 

Benin 
The children have spent the term learning about the ancient civilisation of Benin. They have 

learned about the Obas, farming, trade and oral history. They have also looked at a range of 

artefacts and considered if they are a more reliable resource than the oral history.   

 

Art 
This term we have been looking at the work of Pablo Picasso. The children have created 

some wonderful pieces using a range of media. They have used pastels, a limited palette, 

tonal ranges and collage. 

 

 

 



P.E. 
There has been gymnastics, netball, Ultimate Frisbee and a very fun game of cricket this 

term, as well as an almost daily, Daily Mile. 

 

Music 
The children’s ukulele lessons have been going very well and hopefully you have enjoyed 

listening to all the pieces uploaded onto Class Dojo. 

 
Leaver’s Hoodies 

Don’t forget to have your leaver’s hoodie details in by the 

22nd February, so that the PTA can put the order in. 

 



Times table rock stars 
Oak class have been practising very hard and 

play every morning.  

The children can also access Numbots, using 

the same login details, which is an excellent 

site for developing fluency. Our class heat map 

is looking really good and hopefully we will be 

able to tackle 6x9 next term 

 

 

  
Number Bonds Challenge 

We have continued our weekly number bonds challenge where the children have 

to correctly answer 60 number bonds questions in three minutes. Each child 

follows their own challenge, starting with their number bonds to ten. Currently 

Asher is tackling his number bonds to 65. 

Golden Leaf  
Each week we have to choose a child that has particularly shone that week. As you can imagine some 

weeks it is an impossible choice. This term the children that have received a golden leaf from either 

myself or Miss Crowe are: William, Olivia, Jennifer, Sophie, Violet-Rae, Alice, Esme, Barnaby, 

Hannah, Honey and Ellie. 

 

Sneak peek for Term 4 

WWII 
Our history topic for this term will be World War Two. 

 

Science 
Towards the later part of the term we will start our electricity unit which will carry 

through into Term 5. We will start by looking at a range of different scientists. 

Our text for next term will be The Silver Sword by Ian Serraillier 

I hope that this newsletter has shown you a little of what has been happening in our class 

this term but as I said at the beginning if you need any photographic reminders just log in 

to Dojo. If you ever have any questions or enquires get in touch. 

All the teaching staff in Oak class hope that everyone has a wonderful half term spent with 

family and friends. Take care and keep safe  

We look forward to seeing all the children in Term 4. 

 


